ST MICHAEL THE ARCHANGEL - DUNDRY

DUNDRY AMATEUR DRAMATIC SOCIETY

Dear Sandra

On behalf of the Churchwardens, PCC and Clergy I would like to extend our grateful thanks for the very generous donation of £1,000 for the Church Roof Repair given by DADS following the successful performance of "Allo allo " in September.

Work on the first phase of the roof has now begun and the Village Fundraising money will be added to the Grant Money received to enable the first phase to be completed by Spring 2016

Fundraising is ongoing in order to complete the whole project which is expected to be completed in May 2017.

Yours very Gratefully

Churchwarden